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Dear Members, 

  

Sub: Request for suggestions and views for the Union Budget of 2023-24. 

  

The Union Government has started the exercise of formulating the proposals 
for the Union Budget of 2023-24. In this regard, AEPC has received a communication from the 
Department of Commerce, Ministry of Commerce & Industry and Ministry of Textiles asking for its 
suggestions and views for the Budget in prescribed Proforma (Enclosed with this email).  

  

2. To enable us to send considered views/suggestions to the Ministry, you are requested to kindly 
send us your inputs in the prescribed Proforma. The Department has requested 
that the budget proposals may be sent in the light of the following: 

  



 Budget Proposals should be complete in all respects, properly categorized and HS Codes for 
each commodity must be provided. 

 Justification given in favour of the proposals shall be restricted to 300 words and annexure 
should be used, if necessary. 

 Issues discussed year after year but never agreed to, may not be raised again. 

  

3. Your valuable views/suggestions may please be e-mailed to us on saurabh.kumar@aepcindia.com 
latest by 6th October 2022. 

  

4. This is for your information please. 

  

  

  

With regards 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

Dr. L. B. Singhal 

Secretary General 

  

Enclosure: As above.  
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